
 
 

 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 9:56 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: WDDN-LD 
 
  The tower registration # is 1042694, not 1042695. I will amend the 346. Do I need to amend the STA 
app? 
 
Richard Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 


